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Division 1 Monthly Meeting – 2

nd
 Friday and 

St. James the Greater Church – 8:15 pm 
 
AOH National Convention – Albany, NY 
July 9 – 12, 2012 
Click for Details 
 
 
 
 

 

President’s Podium 
Brothers, 
 
With a week off from hurling (bye week), I have recovered enough to write 
this month’s podium.  I am definitely getting too old for this sport!   
 
Our spring events have begun to wind down, so there is not as much to 

report on this month.  Our biggest event was the 4
th
 Annual Picnic at the Pitch on May 5

th
.  It was a 

beautifully clear day, but we did manage to schedule it on the hottest Saturday of the year so far.  
The AOH tent served up close to 200 hot dogs and 400 beverages of one sort or another.  Thanks 
to your brothers who volunteered in the tent: Sean Carmody, Connor Adams, Bill Burns, Jason 
Barnett, Michael O’Connell and Dave Holmes.  Thanks also to Carrie Kinealy who worked all day. 
 
The hurlers were especially grateful for all the bottled water we provided as the 95 degree heat 
and lack of breeze took their toll on the players.   I can testify to that as my energy was severely 
sapped.  Of course, it also didn’t help that I was nursing a cracked rib from the previous week and 
had difficulty breathing (did I mention that I am too old for this?).  For the first time, my team WON 
on a Picnic at the Pitch day…and, this year, it was your team, too!  The AOH Fianna have now run 
off a 4-game winning streak 
after starting 0-3.  Just a 
few games remain to make 
the playoffs, so come out 
and support the cause.  You 
can check the schedule at 
www.stlgac.com . 
 
The official Fianna t-shirts 
have arrived and have been 
selling rapidly.  They are 
green long-sleeved shirts 
that feature the logo on the 
front and text on the back.  
We are sold out of Mediums 
and are almost out of XXL.  
So bring your $20 and get 
your XL and L before we 
run out.  I will bring our 
remaining stock to the June 
meeting. 
 
In May, the division added 1 new member: Mike Harrigan.  Mike plays for your AOH Fianna, so we 
now have 4 division members who are on our hurling team.  That brings our current total to 160 
members.  Remember, if you can’t make the meetings, and want your picture on the site with the 
rest of the division, please e-mail a digital photo to Publicity Chairman/Webmaster Bill Burns 
(webmasteraoh@stlhibernians.com). 
 
Is mise le meas, 
 
Tim Kinealy 
President 
AOH – Fr. Tim Dempsey – Div. 1 
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Your editor has missed the last two division meetings and will need to catch up on the new members photos. 
 
 

  
Picnic at the Pitch Picnic at the Pitch 

  

 

Reminder 
 
 
Your Financial Secretary reminds you to pay your dues if you have  
 
Not yet done so.  Send them to the address on this newsletter 
 

  

 
 
 
There are many more photos on our website Looking Back 2012 
 
 

REMEMBER TO SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS 
 

 
STAGEHANDS UNION LOCAL #6 

Jack Beckman 
314-621-5077     

 
Online Irish English Dictionary http://www.irishionary.com 
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